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Project update
• Contract awarded for Stage 1A of “Papakura to Drury South” project to Fulton Hogan Ltd
• Sod turning ceremony held 16 April, construction underway
• NOR and consents for Stage 1B1 expected to be lodged mid 2021
• Other stages lodged progressively through to 2022 (Stage 3 route protection in 2022).



Stakeholder Engagement
• Ongoing meetings with affected landowners 

and developers, esp. Stage 1B1 
• Ongoing engagement with key stakeholders 

including mana whenua, local boards, 
community boards, utilities etc

• Community information events held in late 
2020 at Papakura, Drury, Pukekohe, 
Bombay and Pokeno.

• Notice ahead of start of works sent in late 
March to subscribers and all schools in 
Papakura, Franklin and North Waikato areas.



Community feedback 2020
Key feedback themes:
• Desire to see faster progress than previous 

projects on the Southern Motorway
• The importance of meeting project delivery 

timeframes
• Desire for disruption to residents and road 

users to be minimised
• Positive response to route protection
• Support for improved environmental outcomes 

including stormwater treatment
• Support for the walking and cycling path and 

improved local connections.



SH1 Papakura to Bombay 
project contacts 

• Email: p2b@nzta.govt.nz

• Website: www.nzta.govt.nz/p2b

• 0800 796 796 (construction issues)
• 0800 741 722 (for general queries)

mailto:p2b@nzta.govt.nz
http://www.nzta.govt.nz/p2b


Questions?


	SH1 Papakura to Bombay
	Project update
	Stakeholder Engagement
	Community feedback 2020
	SH1 Papakura to Bombay �project contacts 
	Slide Number 6

